
Jennifer Guy, Superintendent​
Los Alamos Public Schools 
2075 Trinity Dr.,  
Los Alamos, NM 87544​
5/21/25 

Los Alamos County Council​
1000 Central Avenue​
Los Alamos, NM 87544 

Los Alamos County Council, 

On behalf of Los Alamos Public Schools, I am writing to formally request the future 
disbursement of funds previously approved by the County Council for the Northern access road 
to Piñon Elementary School, located at 90 Sherwood Boulevard. 

As you are aware, this project was approved in 2025 with a funding limit not to exceed 
$1,000,000 for Fiscal Year 2026. The continued partnership and support of Los Alamos County 
are critical to ensuring safe and efficient access to Piñon Elementary for students, staff, and 
families. 

We appreciate your commitment to this initiative and respectfully request the timely 
disbursement of the allocated funds as we move forward with project implementation. 
Thank you for your continued support of our schools and the community. 

Sincerely,​

Jennifer Guy 
Los Alamos Public Schools 
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